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Dates to
Remember

Monday 11 June
Queen’s Birthday Holiday - 
NO SCHOOL

Tuesday 12 June
Year 10 Exams commence

Wednesday 13 June
General Achievement Test (GAT) 
10.00am - 1.15pm
Parents & Friends Association 
Meeting 6.00pm

Friday 15 June
Year 10 Exams conclude

Monday 18 June
Student Free Day - NO CLASSES
Year 12 Oral Presentations

Thursday 21 June
ICCES Winter Tour - Shepparton 
(selected students) departs 6.00am 
SHARP

Friday 22 June
Inter-School Winter Tour 
- Shepparton (selected students) 
returns

Monday 25 June
Year 10 Work Experience 
commences

Wednesday 27 June
Year 8 Excursion
Year 7 2019 Experience Day - 
NO CLASSES for current Year 7 
students

Friday 29 June
ICCES Winter Tour returns
Term 2 classes conclude 2.30pm

YEAR 7 CAMP

Please note that one term’s notice of withdrawal 
is required in writing to the Principal

On a crowded bus, a group of pumped year 
7s and our teachers set off on an adventure 
to Halls Gap. On arrival at Norval Camp, we 
quickly got into our activity groups, to venture 
to the Brambuk Indigenous Centre where we 
listened to dream time stories, attempted to 
play the didgeridoo and tried bush tucker. 
That afternoon we set up our rooms then all 
participated in a huge boot camp competition. 
After tallying up the scores it turned out that 
Group Six had won. Then we all went back to 
our rooms until dinner - which was amazing. 
After dinner we then all tried training our brain 
to think positive and then it was time for bed! 
Grace Gamble from 7D said, ‘My favourite 
activity was canoeing because it was really 
fun and we got wet and cold and I enjoyed it so 
much’. Ned Cotter from 7B said, ‘It was great 
to overcome my fear of heights by completing 
the abseiling task’. 
One of the highlights of the Year 7 camp was 
the river walk and going to an awesome 
ice-cream shop.

Benjamin O’Meara from 7A said, ‘It was really 
cool to go up to the mountains and try some 
amazing water. Then we got to go to one of 
the best ice-cream shops, it was so YUMMY!’ 
After all the activities were done we then joined 
together for the Mexican fiesta. We had a lip 
sync battle and Group Three won. 
Lachlan Bursill from 7A said ‘My favourite part 
about camp was the lip sync battle because 
we crushed it, but I personally believe my 
team was robbed of the victory.’ 
That night we had lots of fun games but we 
all went to bed tired after a long day. To finish 
our amazing camp we went to the Halls Gap 
Zoo where we all got to hold or pat a snake. 
Teagan Cole from 7A said, ‘it was one of the 
best experiences I have ever had, holding the 
snake was just amazing!’ 
After a fun day at the zoo, our camp was over 
and we had to go home. Thank you to all of 
the staff who made it an amazing adventure!

Hannah Lanfranchi and Charlotte McHoul 
- Year 7
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PRIVATE MUSIC PROGRAM 2018
We have the following instruments available for private 
music lessons:

Piano/keyboard
Guitar (Electric or Acoustic)
Bass Guitar
Voice

No prior musical knowledge is required just a sense of fun 
and a commitment to practice. Students participating in 
the instrumental music program are withdrawn from their 
normal classes on a rotating timetable for a 30-minute 
lesson. Cost is $27 per lesson.  There is also a number of 
opportunities for students to play in a range of performing 
groups throughout the year.  

Please express your child’s interest in the Instrumental 
Music Program for 2018 to Reception or email 
kcrutchfield@highview.vic.edu.au

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts

Geoff James Theatre
Highview College
Tickets: $20
www.trybooking.com/RQNF

FROM THE ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT
School Fee Payments – direct deposits
When making direct deposits into the Highview bank 
account for the payment of your fees please include a 
reference including your surname and account number.
The details for bank deposits are found on your fee 
statement.

Fee statements are forwarded via email to the allocated 
fee payer for each student, so please make sure your 
email details are up to date. Term Fees are due at the 
beginning of each term.

If you have any queries, please email accounts@highview.
vic.edu.au or phone 5459 1000.

Bus Passes
Bus passes must be obtained for students needing to 
travel on buses that they wouldn’t ordinarily travel on. It 
is important that all students travelling on any of the bus 
services are accounted for. 

Should your child need to travel on a contract bus, a bus 
pass should be obtained from Steve Broad at M.E.C. 
(5461 7900). Should your child need to travel on the 
Castlemaine, Newstead, Maldon or St Arnaud buses, a 
bus pass can be obtained from the Office - either in the 
form of a written note or a phone call from the parent or 
guardian. 

Both passes require 48 hours notice.

Camps Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF)
CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist 
families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and 
sporting activities.

If you hold a valid means tested concession card or are 
a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF.
The CSEF is paid directly to the school and is allocated 
to the school camp/excursion portion of the school fees.
Forms will be accepted until 28 June 2018, however, 
forms are encouraged to be returned as soon as possible.
Forms are available from the Office or our website.

For more information please refer to www.education.vic.
gov.au or contact the Highview office on 5459 1000. 

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts Officer

2019 COMMUNITY SERVICE TOURS

In 2019, Highview College is offering three Rustic 
Pathways Service Tours over the Term 1 holidays to 
Cambodia, Laos and Outback Australia. 

These tours are available to students currently completing 
Years 9, 10 and 11 in 2018. 

If you would like further information about these tours, 
please contact Mrs Harvey (jharvey@highview.vic.edu.
au ), Mrs Gordon (mgordon@higiview.vic.edu.au ) or Mr 
Forster (jforster@highview.vic.edu.au) via email.
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HIGHVIEW BREAKFAST CAFE
Each Tuesday and Thursday morning from 8.15am until 
8.45am the Multipurpose room is open for students and 
staff to have toast, milo and orange juice. 

A big thank you to Parkview Bakery for donating the 
bread we use.

Education Through Wholeness

MESSAGE FROM THE LIBRARY

Coming Soon

MISSION MONTH REMINDER
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FIJI COMMUNITY SERVICE TOUR
Mahatma Gandhi wrote ‘the best way to find yourself is 
to lose yourself in the service of others’. We feel blessed 
to have been able to assist students on a journey of 
self-discovery and growth and are very proud of the 
way that each and every one of them embraced this 
experience. We returned from Fiji with hearts full of love 
and gratitude - something that money can’t buy.

On arrival at Nadi International Airport, we were greeted 
by big bula smiles and hearts full of love. We were in a 
foreign country but it felt like we had come home. We 
were also lucky enough to meet ‘Cyclone Josie’ on Day 
1 of our trip. At the time we were not very excited to meet 
her but we soon realized that this was part of the bigger 
picture that would make our service work in Somosomo 
even more important. It also helped to know that we were 
in very safe hands of the amazing Rustic Pathways team. 

The real transformation and magic occurred once we 
had left Nadi and ventured across the sea to Somosomo 
Village. The people welcoming us home was music to 
our ears and touched our hearts. 

Somosomo is an oasis. We experienced the contagious 
joy that radiated from the people and the land. Despite 
the fact that the community was damaged by a natural 
disaster and constantly faced weather challenges, the 
locals remained resilient and positive. Optimism was a 
notable attribute within the community. 

Working for and alongside the Fijian people was a gift 
that none of us could begin to repay. The Fijians, despite 
not owning as much as people in the western world, 
appreciated the life they had. With little to no complaint, 
they spoke of their home and belongings with pride. They 
assisted their people with no ulterior motive and held no 
expectation that they were going to receive anything in 
return. 

We left knowing that there were other ways to interact 
with our world. The lessons and memories we shared will 
be treasured by us forever. 

Vinaka vakalevu

Mrs Maree Gordon
Group Leader
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THAILAND COMMUNITY SERVICE TOUR
Ten students and two staff made the 26-hour journey to 
Mae Sariang, in the Mae Hong Son Province of Northern 
Thailand. For ten days Thailand became our home and a 
place we all fell in love with. 

We were greeted at the Chiang Mai International Airport 
by our four Rustic Pathways leaders, Andrew, Katrina, 
Pee Bae and Palm. We then made the four-hour drive to 
the Rustic Pathways Children’s Home (RPCH). Upon our 
arrival, we met the Karen students that call the RPCH 
their home during term time. 

Highview students immediately bonded with their Thai 
buddies and explored the local area, visiting Karen 
village, learning the art of weaving, visiting a local 
Buddhist temple and exploring the local markets. Thai 
students put on a performance, showcasing their culture 
and in return, the Highview students taught the Thai 
students about Australia. 

Highview students put their preparation into practice and 
completed their English lessons with the Karen students. 
This was a wonderful experience for all students. 

We spent two days at Mae Sa Kua where the locals 
welcomed us into their homes while we built a solid 
fence for the primary school to keep animals out of the 
garden. The first day involved moving the materials from 
the school down a steep hill where the fence would be 
built. We carried bucket after bucket of sand and stone 
to our worksite. No cement mixer in sight, just shovels, 
hoes and a lot of muscle to make the cement. It was hard 
work in the 37-degree heat, but we pushed through and 
managed to complete four sections of the fence and laid 
the base for two more during our time there. Before we 
left we had the privilege of meeting the village chief who 
thanked us for our hard work. 

The following morning we headed back to the RPCH to 
re-pack our bags, say a final farewell to the students at 
the RPCH and then headed back to Chiang Mai. The 
remainder of our trip was spent in Chiang Mai and 
focused on culture and conservation. 

Our group attended three more night markets where 
we tried local cuisine and learnt the art of bartering. 
We were also treated to a cooking class, learning some 
local recipes and enjoying some delicious food. The 
conservation leg of our journey took us to The Forest 
Restoration Research Unit at Chiang Mai University to 
learn about the importance of forest restoration across 
Thailand. Students tried their hand at planting and 
classification of plants. 

Students also attended the Elephant Nature Park and 
saw firsthand the damage that occurs through the 
exploitation of Elephants in logging and tourism across 
Asia. We were given the chance to feed and bath the 
elephants - an experience that everyone found amazing. 

Throughout this journey, the students and staff developed 
a bond that will remain with them forever. Each and every 
one of us was touched by the beauty and generosity of 
the people in Thailand. We have all come away with a 
whole new perspective on our lives and are so grateful to 
have had this experience.

Mrs Jacinta Harvey
Group Leader
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CAREERS
UPCOMING EVENTS

Melbourne Career Expo
When:  Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 July - 10.00am - 
4.00pm
Where: Melbourne Exhibition & Convention Centre, Door 
9.
Cost: $6.00 concessions, $12.00 general admission, 
$26.00 for families 2 adults and up to 3 children.
The Melbourne Careers Expo encompasses all career 
opportunities from employment to education and training in 
the trades, corporate and professional sectors. It exhibits 
a vast array of career advice, employment opportunities, 
and large University and training representation.
For further details, visit: http://www.careerexpo.com.au/
attend/event-details/ 

Federation University ‘VCE Study Skills Days’
A free event designed to support VCE students with their 
studies, providing valuable advice and strategies. With 
experienced guest speakers and Fed Uni’s academics 
and students, the day will include helpful information on:
• Time Management
• Increasing Motivation
• Critical Thinking
• Life as a uni student
Dates: Tuesday 3 July from 9.30am til 2.00pm
Gippsland Campus (Churchill)
Wednesday 4 July from 9.30am til 2.00pm
Berwick Campus
Thursday 5 July from 9.30am til 2.00pm
Mt Helen Campus (Ballarat)
https://federation.edu.au/future-students/study-at-feduni/
information-sessions-and-events/vce-study-skills-day

2018 Open Days

AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC 
UNIVERSITY  
(ACU COLLEGE)

OPEN DAY Melbourne - 
August 12 2018 10.00am 
- 3.00pm. Ballarat - Sunday 
August 26 2018 10.00am - 
2.00pm.

AUSTRALIAN 
COLLEGE OF APPLIED 
PSYCHOLOGY (ACAP)

Upcoming Information Session: 
Monday 30 April, 6.00pm. To 
attend register at: www.acap.
edu.au  

BOX HILL INSTIUTE of 
TAFE

Lilydale and Box Hill 
Campuses OPEN DAY - 
Sunday 26 August

CHISHOLM INSTITUTE OPEN DAY Frankston Campus 
- Monday 18 June 5.00pm - 
7.00pm. To register your interest 
visit: https://www.chisholm.edu.
au/students/secondary-school/
expos-and-events/open-nights 
Tech Games Fest - Tuesday 
3 to Thursday 5 July. For Year 
9 - 12 students interested in the 
development of games, games 
culture, ICT networking. www.
chisholm.edu.au/tgf  

COLLARTS OPEN DAY - Saturday May 12, 
2018

DEAKIN UNIVERSITY OPEN DAYS - Warrnambool 
Campus - Sunday 5 August 
9.00am - 3.00pm
Geelong Campus (Waurn Ponds 
& Waterfront) - Sunday 19 Au-
gust 9.00am - 3.00pm
Melbourne (Burwood) Campus 
- Sunday 26 August 9.00am – 
3.00pm
For more information: http://
openday.deakin.edu.au/ 

FEDERATION 
UNIVERSITY OF 
AUSTRALIA

OPEN DAY - Mount Helen 
Campus, Berwick and 
Gippsland.
Sunday 26 August. Time TBA. 
Registrations open soon. 

HOLMESGLEN 
INSTITUTE

OPEN DAY - 10 May at all 
campuses. Time: Various
Registrations open soon. 

JMC ACADEMY OPEN DAY - Saturday 12 May, 
Time: 9.00am - 2.00pm. www.
jmcacademy.edu.au                               

LA TROBE 
UNIVERSITY & 
LA TROBE MELB.

OPEN DAYS -
Shepparton Campus - Friday 3 
August, Time: TBA
Melbourne (Bundoora) Campus - 
Sunday 5 August, Time: TBA
Albury-Wodonga - Sunday 12 
August, Time: TBA
Mildura Campus - Wednesday 
15 August, Time: TBA
Bendigo Campus - Sunday 26 
August, Time: TBA
For more information: http://
www.latrobe.edu.au/openday 

MELBOURNE 
POLYTECHNIC

OPEN DAY - Sunday 19 August 
at the Preston Campus
https://www.
melbournepolytechnic.edu.au/ 
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CAREERS Cont... to La Trobe and beyond. Successful applicants need 
a minimum ATAR of 50 for entry to courses (excluding 
some professional degree programs). You will also 
need to meet all course prerequisites and any special 
requirements for your preferred course. Applications 
open on 1st June 2018. Offers will be made for the Aspire 
program in September, well before your ATAR is known. 
For more information visit http://www.latrobe.edu.au/
study/aspire

ACU Community Achiever Program (CAP)
If you regularly volunteer in your community - through 
your school, community organisation, or cultural or 
religious group - you could be eligible for the Community 
Achiever Program entry into an undergraduate degree.
If successful, you’ll receive an offer as early as August 
to study, and benefit from opportunities to enhance 
your leadership and volunteering skills while at ACU. 
Applications for 2019 open Tuesday 1 May and close 31 
July.
http://www.acu.edu.au/study_at_acu/pathways_and_
entry_schemes/year_12_student_entry/early_entry

COMPARE DATA OF EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS 
Choosing the education institution that is right for you 
is crucial. Not only will it increase your chances of 
completing your course, it makes good economic sense 
to thoroughly research your options.  
The Quality Indicators of Teaching and Learning (QILT) 
website enables students and families to compare 
data between universities, private providers and TAFE 
institutes in course areas they are interested in taken from 
current students and recent graduates of the institutions. 
Measures include:
 Overall quality of education experience
 Teacher quality
 Learner engagement
 Access to learning resources
 Access to student support
 Experience of newly qualified graduates
 Teaching scale
 Skills scale
 Employment outcomes
To access the website, go to www.qilt.edu.au/

YEAR 10

Work Experience
The final week of Term 2 (25-29 June) is Work Experience 
Week for all Year 10 students at Highview. All Year 10 
students need to have organised a placement in the next 
week to ensure all paperwork can be finalised prior to 
commencement. If you are having difficulties, please see 
Mrs. Howlett asap.

Once a placement has been found:
- Collect a Work Experience Arrangement Form from the 
Careers Office in the Technology Building. 
- Have student, parent/guardian and employer complete 

MONASH UNIVERSITY OPEN DAY - Peninsula Campus 
Saturday 4 August, 10.00am 
-3.00pm
Clayton & Caulfield Campuses 
Sunday 5 August 10.00am - 
4.00pm
Parkville Campus (Pharmacy 
Focus) Sunday 19 August 
10.00am - 3.00pm
www.monash.edu.au/openday 

RMIT UNIVERSITY OPEN DAY - Melbourne Sunday 
August 12 

SWINBURNE 
UNIVERSITY

OPEN DAY - Sunday 29 July 
10.00am - 4.00pm www.
swinburne.edu.au/openday 

UNIVERSITY OF 
MELBOURNE

OPEN DAY - Parkville (Wilson 
Hall) - Sunday August 19 2018 
10.00am - 4.00pm.

VICTORIA UNIVERSITY OPEN DAY - Footscray - 
Sunday August 19

NEW MEDICINE PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM
As part of the 2018-19 Federal Budget, the Government 
has announced that La Trobe University and the University 
of Melbourne will partner to deliver a new rural medical 
program in the Murray Darling region.

From 2019 a cohort of La Trobe students, selected 
collaboratively by both universities, will enter La Trobe’s 
new three-year Bachelor of Biomedical Science (Medical) 
undergraduate degree delivered at La Trobe’s Bendigo 
and Albury-Wodonga campuses. Those who successfully 
complete the course will then gain guaranteed entry into 
the University of Melbourne’s new Doctor of Medicine 
(Rural) postgraduate degree, based in Shepparton. 

The University of Melbourne will relocate up to 30 
Commonwealth Supported Places to Shepparton for this 
purpose. The selection process will target students with 
rural backgrounds who are seeking a career in the rural 
health workforce.

YEAR 12

VTAC Key application dates 
Applications open: Monday 6 August 
Close of timely applications: Thursday 27 September 
Close of SEAS (Special Entry Access Scheme) 
applications: Friday 12 October 
Close of Scholarship applications: Friday 12 October

UNIVERSITY EARLY ENTRY SCHEMES

La Trobe Aspire
Aspire is a program at La Trobe which rewards Year 
12 students’ community contribution with a conditional 
early offer to their chosen degree. The Aspire Program 
is designed to give you the tools you need to succeed 
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CAREERS Cont...
and sign their sections of the form.
- Return Form to Mrs Howlett in the Careers Office (can 
be via the front office).

Mrs Janelle Howlett
Careers Advisor

These course information evenings are your opportunity to chat 
face-to-face with University of Melbourne staff and explore your 
courses of interest in more detail.  

My Future in Arts Tuesday 5 June, 2018

My Future in IT Tuesday 5 June, 2018

My Future in Design Wednesday 13 June, 2018

My Future in Music Wednesday 13 June, 2018

My Future in Agriculture and Veterinary Medicine Thursday 14 June, 2018

My Future in Commerce Thursday 14 June, 2018

My Future in Education Tuesday 19 June, 2018

My Future in Law Wednesday 20 June, 2018

My Future in Science Wednesday 20 June, 2018

My Future in Biomedicine Thursday 21 June, 2018

My Future in Engineering Tuesday 26 June, 2018

My Future in Fine Arts Wednesday 27 June, 2018

CO U R S E  I N F O R M AT I O N  E V E N I N G S  2 0 1 8
Parkville Campus, 6.30pm-8.30pm 

CRICO
S: 00116K

Register now: futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/mymelbournefuture

The John Button School Prize 
awards $2,500 for the best essay 
on a subject concerning 
Australia’s future by a Victorian 
student who is in Years 10 to 12 
and is younger than 19. It also 
awards $2,000 to the student’s 
school. 

Essays submitted for the School 
Prize will discuss Australian 
politics or policy. They might 
address such topics as 
Australia’s population, climate 
change, reconciliation with 
Indigenous Australians, water, 
asylum seekers, education, 
health, the state of the arts – big 
ideas for Australia’s future. 

The winner will be announced 
during the Melbourne Writers 
Festival in August, at the annual 
John Button Oration. 

 

Applications open 11th May 
2018 and close 25th June 2018 

 John Button School Prize

The Melbourne School of Government is 
pleased to present the John Button 
School Prize for 2018.

  For more information, visit 

Melbourne School of 
Government

For further details on 
eligibility and to apply, 
please visit: 

https://
arts.unimelb.edu.au/
scholarships/prizes-and-
scholarships/john-button-
school-prize

 Enquiries: 

Anu Sissling, Awards 
Administrator 

Artsprizes-
info@unimelb.edu.au 

(03) 8344 0018 

CRICOS PROVIDER CODE: 00116K 

SCHOLARSHIPS NOW OPEN
MSRF provides a range of 
university and vocational 
scholarships. 

All scholarship recipients are offered  
‘wrap around care’ in the form of 
transition and career mentoring, 
leadership development and network 
building opportunities.

Rural
Chances

Macpherson Smith Rural Foundation Ltd
ACN 132 023 342  ABN 33 132 023 342

www.msrf.org.au

MSRF University  
Scholarships
$10,000 per year for 3 years

Rural Chances
Vocational Scholarships
$2,000 - $5,000 for TAFE or apprenticeships

For more information or to apply, visit:  
www.msrf.org.au/scholarships
Email: info@msrf.org.au  Phone: 03 6281 8303

Young people 16-24 years old can apply for a $2,000 
scholarship to assist with the purchase of equipment,  
fees and tools of the trade necessary for vocational study,  
or a $5,000 scholarship to assist with moving away from 
home or travel expenses necessary to complete their 
qualification.

The MSRF Scholarships are open to year 12 
students who have demonstrated leadership 
capacity or potential, financial need, desire to  
return to rural Victoria after graduation,  
community involvement and academic ability.

Scholarship applications close: 
10th AUGUST 2018

MSRF thanks all of our generous supporters who help to make a difference in young rural people’s lives. 
To donate to the tax deductible scholarship fund, visit: www.msrf.org.au/donations
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VCE THEATRE STUDIES 
VCE Theatre Studies students delivered a captivating 
performance of the play “R.U.R.” last week in the Geoff 
James Theatre.

YEAR 11 BIOLOGY EXCURSION
Recently our Year 11 Biology class went to Ecolinc 
Environmental Centre at Bacchus Marsh to investigate 
the wetland ecosystem and complete two major 
assessment tasks.
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FIGHT AGAINST MND
On Sunday 17 June I am participating in the ‘MND up 
the Creek 3’ day at Campbell’s Creek football ground. I 
will be taking the plunge into the ice tank to help raise 
much needed funds to go towards research and to assist 
those suffering from MND. 

Motor Neurone disease is the name given to a group of 
diseases where the nerve cells (neurons) that control 
muscles that enable us to move fail to work normally. 
Muscles then gradually weaken and waste, as neurones 
degenerate and die.  

As the disease can come in many forms, diagnosis for 
MND is often hard to establish and that’s why funds 
are needed for research. I know this firsthand from my 
grandpa who took three years to be diagnosed and 
passed away four weeks after diagnosis. 

Since my connection to MND began six years ago, 
awareness has grown but there is always still more that 
we can do. This has given me the inspiration to take 
on the challenge of the ice tank and fight back against 
MND. To do so I need to raise a minimum $500 in 
donations, therefore any contribution small or large is 
greatly appreciated. 

If you would like to donate to this worthy cause and to 
allow me to take the challenge you can direct deposit by 
the following details: Account Name: MND Up the creek, 
BSB: 633 000, ACC no: 157559048 and reference ‘E 
Taylor MND’ or donate in cash. There are collection tins 
at Reception and in the staffroom.
  

Please let me know by email if you choose to donate so 
I can keep track of my total Sponsorships. 

Thanks, Elyse Taylor

SHORT FLIX
 

Short Flix Festival – What’s Your Story?  

Short Flix is a joint initiative with Go Goldfields and the 
Federal Government – Building Better Regions Fund 
(BRRF).  

The project involves young people 15-24 in the 
development of skills to tell their own stories, through a 
series of film making workshops, including animation 
and claymation workshops, to be conducted by a team 
of Film Making professionals working in the creative 
industries.  

The Short Flix Project:  

• Focuses on young people across the Central Goldfields (age range 15-24) telling their 
stories through film with a positive narrative - stories that are relevant and important to 
them and their community.  

• Provides capacity building opportunities for young people to develop their creative skills 
and lead the way into a positive future, by working and collaborating with experienced 
professional film makers - either individually or collaboratively, to produce a series of 
short films. 

• Involves and challenges participants covering all areas of film production as possible - 
Scriptwriting, Storyboarding, Direction, Acting, Sound, Filming, Editing, Credits etc. and 
will provide practical knowledge exploring pathways for their future careers.   

• Celebrates the achievements of our young people in a Short Film Festival to be delivered 
at the Paramount Theatre in October, coinciding with a weekend of arts activities in the 
area – including Circus Oz and other RCC initiatives and RAA’s Artlands. 

• Creates an understanding and increases knowledge of options for future career pathways 
in the creative industries. Creating and supporting confident young people in the Central 
Goldfield Shire to look towards a positive future. 

Interested?  Know someone who might be? It’s easy to apply:  

 

Fill in the EOI form available at www.centralgoldfields.com.au and return it to Short Flix Festival 
Coordinator Suzi Cordell by Wednesday 13 June, 2018. 

Please don’t hesitate to ask for help if you are having any trouble with the form - you can always 
contact me, or ask a teacher or parent / guardian, family member. 

For more information: email or call Suzi any time Monday to Wednesday 

Suzic@cgoldshire.vic.gov.au Phone: 0419 279 905  

 

 

AMBULANCE AUXILIARY CENTENARY







Over the Moon Studio: Winter School Holiday Program

Over the Moon Yoga and Dance Studios warmly invites children and teenagers to the Winter School 
Holiday Program running from the 11th-13th July (the second week of the school holidays).

Over the Moon has been providing high quality yoga and dance education in the artistic hub of 
Castlemaine since 1990. We offer an array of movement styles that all prioritise students' wellbeing, age 
appropriate and sustainable technique development, self expression and the joy of dance. 

There are three separate programs in the Winter School, grouped by age:

5-8 year olds
9:00am-11:30am daily: yoga and creative dance, classical ballet, character dance and acrobatics.
Cost: $100, or $190 for two
9-12 year olds
10:00am-3:45pm daily: yoga/creative dance, contemporary, classical ballet, character dance, acrobatics, 
choreography, jazz, Bollywood and urban.
Cost: $165, or $310 for two
Teenagers (13+)
9:00am-5:00pm daily*: contemporary, classical ballet, character dance, yoga/creative dance, acrobatics, 
choreography, jazz, Bollywood and urban.
Cost: $190, or $360 for two

The teenagers’ program will have a contemporary choreographic focus with acclaimed dancer and 
choreographer Michelle Heaven. Michelle has worked with Chunky Move, BalletLab and Kage amongst 
her many credits. Her 2017 Melbourne Festival show In Plan was recently nominated for two Green 
Room awards. Teenagers' choreography will be documented by a guest cinematographer and made into 
a souvenir film for participants to take home.

Children and teenagers said of our previous programs:
"I got to do lots of different styles - I loved them all"

"I liked dancing! Making new friends, having new teachers"

To book: contact enquiries@overthemoonstudio.com
Feel free to visit our website for more information: overthemoonstudio.com
Or find us on facebook and instagram: @overthemoonyogaanddance

WINTER
SCHOOL
2018

5-8 YEAR OLDS |  9-12 YEAR OLDS  |  13+ YEARS

Program varies per age group.  Delivered by regular OTM and Guest Teachers
Book Today:  www.trybooking.com/VJVK

11 - 13 JULY 2018

Enquiries:  enquiries@overthemoonstudio.com

▪ YOGA
▪ CREATIVE DANCE
▪ CONTEMPORARY
▪ JAZZ
▪ BOLLYWOOD

▪ BALLET
▪ ACROBATICS 
▪ CHARACTER DANCE
▪ CHOREOGRAPHY
▪ URBAN



HIGHVIEW COLLEGE
School Tours 

Highview College Maryborough extends an invitation 
to join a tour of the school with our Principal. 

Come and see the Highview difference
aEducation Through Wholeness

To register for a tour please contact our 
Registrar Kay Murray  (03) 5459 1000 
or email highview@highview.vic.edu.au

The next tour 
will be held on 
Friday 27 July

at 9.00am


